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News from the Board of Administration: 
 
December 2008 Retirement Checks: 
 
Please be reminded that the December 2008 retirement checks will be payable on January 2, 
2009. 
 
Retirement Board Meetings in December: 
 
Please note there will be no Retirement Board Meeting on December 3, 2008. At this time we 
are attempting to schedule a Retirement Board meeting on December 10, 2008. Please check 
our website for updates and the agenda.  
 
Victims of Wildfire Devastation: 
 
On November 18, 2008, DWP Chief Executive Officer and General Manager H. David Nahai issued 
a bulletin concerning the recent fires that destroyed many of our communities throughout the 
Southern California area. The LADWP, through the Employees’ Association began collecting 
monetary donations to support those in need. The Greater Los Angeles Chapter of the American 
Red Cross will receive these donations on behalf of all LADWP employees and retirees.  
 
Those employees and retirees who have been impacted by these unfortunate events have the 
following support groups that can provide either counseling services or financial assistance: 
 

• Employee Assistance Program (EAP) at (888) 439-7327 
• LADWP Employees’ Association at (213) 367-3146 

 
For further information, please contact the Employees’ Association main line at  
(213) 367-3146. 
 

**THE RETIREMENT BOARD AND STAFF WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES A SAFE 
AND HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON.**  

News from the Retired Employees' Association: 

A Monthly Publication by the DWP Retirement Board 

E-mail: retire@ladwp.com 

Website: http://retirement.ladwp.com 

Telephone: (800) 367-7164 

Retirement Board Members 
Javier Romero, President       H. David Nahai 
Eugene K. Canzano   Forescee Hogan-Rowles 
Cindy Coffin     Ronald O. Vazquez 
            Michael Moore 

THIS IS A REMINDER FOR THOSE RETIREES WHO MADE RESERVATIONS BY NOVEMBER 
22.   OUR ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY WILL BE HELD ON SATURDAY, DECEMBER 6 IN THE JOHN 
FERRARO BUILDING CAFETERIA.   REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED BEGINNING AT  10:00 AM 
AND A LIGHT LUNCH WILL BE SERVED FROM  11:30 AM.   IT IS TOO LATE TO MAKE RESERVA-
TIONS. HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL RETIREES AND THEIR FAMILIES. 



IMPORTANT NUMBERS TO REMEMBER:  
 

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (DWP):   Retired Employees’ Association Officers: 
To report the death of an eligible spouse (213) 367-1715  Dolores Foley - President   (626) 445-7376 
To report the death of a retiree  (213) 367-1721  Tim Hemming – 1st   Vice President  (562) 708-4428 
DWP Credit Union   (800) 300-9728  Don Mc Poland – 2nd Vice President  (818) 243-3174 
DWP Employees’ Association  (213) 367-3146  Norma Aguirre – Treasurer   (562) 926-2559 
DWP INTAKE Magazine   (213) 367-1361  Anna Gee - Secretary   (626) 576-8522 
DWP Health Plan & Medicare  (800) 831-4778  Lloyd Herbs - Chaplain   (323) 757-2327 
DWP Retirement Office   (213) 367-1712  Mary Cardona – Sergeant-at-Arms  (323) 222-7042 
        Ramiro Beltran – Empl. Assn. Liaison (909) 622-9517 
        Billy Younger – Credit Union Liaison (310) 637-7486
        Vince Foley – Chairman, Retirees’ Health Care & 
          Benefits Committee   (626) 445-7376 
        Dave Cox - At-Large Director  (310) 472-6363 

Season’s Greetings 
To all DWP Retirees and their families 


